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The meeting began at 10:30 a.m.
1. Consideration of the Draft Agenda and Draft Schedule for the Special Meeting.

The Chair announced the minor stylistic changes to the Work Schedule and submitted it for consideration by the delegations. There was only one comment – by the Delegation of Mexico – requesting that the schedule be approved ad referendum of that delegation. Later on, the Mexican delegate approved the draft agenda and schedule, as presented.

Without further ado, the draft agenda and draft schedule were adopted.
2. Review of the reference documents for the Special Meeting 

It was agreed that the “Working Document of the Chair” would be one of the documents proposed as a basis material for the Meeting.  The second document available would be the “Record of the Current Status of the Draft American Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples,” which arose out of the Eleventh Meeting of Negotiations in the Quest for Points of Consensus.

The Chair and the Technical Secretariat gave a brief explanation of the structure of the first mentioned document, which has two parts.  The first part includes an analysis of the topics in the “Record” on which consensus was reached and of the topics on which no consensus was achieved.  It also includes possible provisions containing specific regional aspects.  The second part of the document contains a report on the outcomes of the informal consultations carried out by the Chair with the different parties involved. 

Some concern was also voiced regarding the working procedure of the Special Meeting. On that, the Chair announced that, prior to the Special Meeting, the member states and the Indigenous Peoples’ Caucus would agreed on the procedures to be followed for it.  One of the most important elements would be focusing on the issue at hand, making appropriate use of the time allowed, and making sure that properly validated interlocutors spoke. 
3. Other business

The Chair availed himself of the opportunity to remind states that a request had been made to ascertain whether any country was in a position to propose hosting a future meeting.  He also reminded states that they had been invited to sponsor lunches or evening get-togethers.

There being no further comments, the meeting was called to a close.
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